Town of Belmont
Human Services Subcommittee of Warrant Committee
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Minutes of Human Services Subcommittee of Warrant Committee
December 17, 2014

Present: Chairman Robert E. McLaughlin, Greg Mennis, Ellen Schreiber and
Joseph DeStefano; Absent, Elizabeth Grob

The Chairman, Robert McLaughlin, called the meeting to order at the Community Room of the
Chenery Middle School at 7:10 p.m. on December 17, 2014.

The Chairman outlined the charge of the Subcommittee for the new members of the Warrant
Committee.

There was a discussion concerning the sharing of responsibilities for the subcommittee portion of
the Warrant Committee’s annual report.

It was resolved that the Chairman would be primarily responsible for the Council on Aging,
Member Schreiber would be primarily responsible for the Board of Health, and member Mennis
would be primarily responsible for the Library.

The Chairman outlined the usual procedure for arranging meetings with the Department and the
posting of meetings under the Open Public Meeting law.

There being no further business to come before the committee, the meeting was adjourned at
7:29 p.m.

Robert E. McLaughlin,
Human Services Subcommittee Chair




